
Welcome Back to Spring term 

2024! 
I hope you have all had a restful break and a Happy New 

Year.  

 

Important dates for Spring term 2024: 

Wednesday 10th January—After school clubs start.  

Monday 15th January 2024 _ Year 5 parental workshop (2:30)  

HALF TERM 12th—16th February 2024  

Thursday 7th March 2024—World books day, children to dress up 

(further information to follow)  

Tuesday 12th March 2024—Parent’s evening (In person or via 

Teams)  

HALF TERM, EASTER HOLIDAYS Monday 

25th March—Friday 5th April 2024  

 

 

Adults in Class 12: 

 

 

 

 

Miss Saunders & Miss Brownsell 

Swimming. 

Swimming will continue to take place 

every Thursday from 11th January 

2024. Each class will be taking it in 

turns and going alternative weeks so the 

children get 1 hour per week of a swim-

ming lesson.  

Your child will need to bring a swim-

ming costume or trunks (no boxer 

shorts/pants) and a towel. They can 

also bring goggles and a swimming cap 

if you feel necessary.  

Home Reading: We change reading books on Fridays and provide an online reading resource called Boost where other books are availa-

ble to read. Reading is vital to your child’s education and it is important that you listen to your child read at home. 

 

Homework: this is given out every Friday and due back in the following Thursday.  

Spellings: our spelling test is held every Friday please help your child to learn their spellings. I suggest to learn 3/4 spellings each night. 

PE is on Wednesday. Your child needs to 

come to school in a white t-shirt (no logos), 

black shorts, leggings 

or jogging bottoms 

(no logos) and pumps 

or trainers. 

Behaviour thread focus.  

This half term we are 

focusing on thread 3 

within our behaviour poli-

cy, it looks at noticing 

children who are making 

the right choice and ex-

plaining why you are 

praising them to give good 

examples to others. Here at 

Eastfield, we enjoy using 

the phrase ‘love that’ 

when we see our rules and 

expectations being followed.  



This is what we are learning this term 

Our topic is ‘Conquering Castles’ 

Thank you for your support in the first term, I’m looking forward to another successful term teaching your children. If you ever 

have any questions, queries or concerns no matter how big or small, please feel free to ask me after school. 

Miss Saunders xx 


